


GRADUATES: Please come into the Registrar's Office and sign up for a time
to review your audit and graduation requirements with Renee. BA
candidates will be seen the week of October 13-17 and AA candidates will
be seen the week of October 20-24. Even if you have already picked up
your audit, you must come back in for another appointment to finalize
other details.

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL MISSIONARY KIDS (MKs) - Rev. Bob Friesen, National
Director of MIT and MK Programs, will be on campus Wednescay - Friday,
Oct. 8-10. A sign up sheet will be placed on the reception desk for
students requesting time to meet and visit with Rev, Friesen. The time
schedule will be Wednesday and Thursday afternoons only and all day
Friday. The meeting place will be conference room # 1.

It's time again for the Mike Warnke concert in Seattle. We again need
ushers and counselors to help out. The date is ROV Lo Rt T80 pmiis) LE
you are interested or have any questions, please contact Mandy Byrd in
C204 or call 828-0593 for details: We'd love to have you help!

Test Results of the Taylor-Johnson are available for review. Contact Dean
of Students Office for an appointment time or contact Kris Brodin :on
Orville Clark. The T-JTA was administered during orientation to new
students.

Come one, come all to our First Junior Class Prayer and Worship Meeting
led by Search and Rescue, Thursday, October 16, at 7:30 pm in the chapel.
P.S5. A free-will offering will be taken Juniors - You're the greatest!
Witnessing Seminar - Christian Equippers International presents the Glad
Tidings School of Evangelism Witnessing Seminar on Oct. 17, 7-9:30 pm and
Oct. 18, 9 am - 2:30 pm at Bellevue Neighborhood church. For sign-ups and
any questions, please contact Daniel Lui (B318).

Newly Elected KCNC Excutive Officials: Station Manager- Mike Nicholas
Program Director - Rick Gray, Business Manager/Secretary - Glenn Taylor,
News Director - Larry Cooney. Faculty Sponsor - Gary Gillespie and Daniel
Lui is the Student Advisor/Executive Chair.

WE NEED YOUR HELP - SUPPLY VERY LOW. Please sign-up for donating blood at
the reception desk. The Bloodmobile will be here October 28, 10 - 4 pm.

* HOLY SPIRIT EMPHASIS SERIES - OCTOBER 28 -30 *

During chapel these days there will be an emphasis on the Holy dSpieits e r
Bullock will speak on "Led by the Spirit in Ministry" and Prof. Malcolm

will speak on "Led by the Spirit in your Personal Life". On Thursday
there will be a panel that will be discussing question you have about the
ministry of the Holy Spirit. 1If you have any questions you would like

discussed, write it out and turn it into the reception box by Wednesday,
Oct. 22. Also, there will be a Holy Spirit Rally Thursday night, Oct. 30
at 7:30 pm in the chapel with Evangelist Jim Ripley.

Congratulations to our new Cheerleaders: Stacy Wells, Stephanie Johnson,
Rhonda Stoller, Julie Jacobsen, Starlene Greyell. Go for it Ladies!!!

ATTENTION SOPHOMORES: The all-class activity with Terry Kirschman
scheduled for October had to be cancelled. We are sorry about this. Pama,
Kristi and I are currently working on an alternate activity which will be
announced. Craig Gorc, Sophomore Class President.




